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Nursery Newsletter - Friday 4t" December 2015

It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas...

The children have been very busy this week decorating our classroom. They have really enjoyed choosing
which decorations to put up and have been using lots of Christmas words in their play such as Christmas tree,
baubles, grotto, Workshop, presents and sleigh. The children have made some fantastic sleighs in our Santa's
Workshop using the big blocks. Just a polite reminder - Please do not let children use the outdoor areas

before and after nursery, as it is set up to be used during the nursery session. Thank you for your support.

Children have been practising for our Christmas sing-a-long and are very excited to perform for you on Wed

16™ Dec. Every child will receive two tickets for this wonderful performance.

‘ Reminder - On Christmas party day all children will attend nursery in the afternoon. ‘

The Nursery Team
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